ASHEVILLE AREA PIANO FORUM
STUDENT ASSISTANCE FOR SUMMER MUSIC PROGRAM AWARDS 2024

Note: This Application is due by April 30, 2024 to the Student
Assistance Committee Chairman — address below.

Student Application with Requirements and Instructions

1) Student’'s Name:
2) Parent or Guardian:
3) Home Address:
4) Phone Number:
5) Student’s Age: 6) School: 7) Grade:
8) Piano Teacher: 9) No. Of Years Study:

10) Assistance Amount Requested:

Requirements for Applicants:

1) Student applicants are to write a description of the specific Summer music program they
are hoping to attend and write about how the program will support their musical education.

2) Financial Need is a requirement for these Awards: A parent or a guardian must write a
statement describing the family’s financial need and attach it to this application. Letters, a
copy of medicaid card, proof of free and reduced lunch or other evidence in support of the
assistance request, may be submitted in addition to that statement, but are not necessary.

3) The Student must show their dedication to piano study by participating in an event such as a
recital, competition, or NCMTA performance festival. Recital programs, comment sheets or
videos can serve as documentation of the student’s participation.

4) The applicant’s piano teacher (must be an AAPF member) is to submit the Teacher
Evaluation Form and a statement in support of the student’s desire to attend the chosen
Music Camp or Summer Music Program.

Submit all parts of the Summer Music Camp Awards Application to SA Chairperson by April 30th:
Carol McCollum | SA Chairperson
camcc27@gmail.com
USPS: Carol McCollum, SAC; 16 Deva Glen Rd.; Asheville, NC 28804
Students receiving awards will be notified by the SA Committee Chairman. Awards for Summer Music Programs will be

made directly to the student’s family. Questions about the Student Assistance Awards can be addressed to Chairperson
Carol McCollum by email. Available assistance is dependent upon results of fund-raising activities over the past year.



